
 
Union Fair, c/o Drickeys,  

138 Appleton Road, Union, ME 04862 

Email: vendor@unionfair.org 

January 6, 2024 
 

 
Folks, 

 

We have more clarity to 2024.  There will be changes, so please read the Vendor Rules 

document.   

 

The biggest change has to do with our inability to get an approved (i.e., licensed) fair date that 

coincides with carnival availability. We've done the next best thing - scheduling a licensed 

period (Agricultural period) that overlaps our carnival (Festival period).  Full disclosure - while 

we fully expect the "licensed" period to be approved, we have full MAAF support for it, but not 

final State approval. 

 

The Agricultural period will be July 7-10 and Festival period to be July 10-14.  The cost is the 

same. 

 

For convenience, we've attached returning vendor applications.  You only have to fill in what's 

changed (on either the indoor or outdoor form) if you've attended in the past.  If you haven't 

attended in the past, these and new vendor applications will be posted to unionfair.org/vendors 

website soon. 

 

Thank you for your support of the Union Fair, Maine's Wild Blueberry Festival.  

 

 

 

Mike & Sarah 

301-785-8338 (c) 

207-470-7401 (h) 

 

mailto:vendor@unionfair.org

